
June 2020 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

 

Deputation Update 

As different states are slowly opening back up and now some states looking at 

stepping back some of their re-opening processes, Crystal and I must keep 

ourselves up to date on the current local laws as we travel.  It has not always been 

easy since rules have, seemingly, changed from one day to the next. 

 

June was a month of re-scheduled meetings that were postponed due to the 

pandemic that had shut things down.  We spent the month in Arkansas and 

Oklahoma.  We praise the Lord that one of the churches in Arkansas voted to take 

us on for support while we were with them!  With 85% of our support coming in 

and another 5% committed, we are now asking the Lord to help us find 6 more 

supporting churches!!  

 

Another Step Toward Kenya 

On June 16th, I traveled to Kansas City with my dad to drop off our shipment of 

personal and ministry items to be shipped to Kenya.  The company we are using is 

founded by a Kenyan, and all the employees are Kenyan.  I enjoyed speaking 

Swahili with them, and they were thrilled to hear Swahili from an unexpected 

source.  This company makes regular shipments to Kenya, and they make shipping 

items to Kenya available to the public.  In a cost sharing effort, this business allows 

us to pay only for volume used.  Since our belongings are packed in with theirs, 

they take care of all the paperwork and getting things through customs; this will 

save us stress and money in dealing with Kenyan customs on our own.   

 

Crystal and I head to Washington in July where, along with meetings, we plan to 

ship the items that we have in storage to Kenya; this will be our last shipment. Once 

we are fully supported, the only thing left to purchase will be our plane tickets.  We 

are thrilled to be taking these steps toward Kenya, and we are excited to see how 

the Lord will supply the remaining support that is needed! 

 

 

 

Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support! 

 

Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

Skagit Valley Baptist Church 

16946 State Route 536 

Mt. Vernon, WA 98273 

(360) 428-7012 

 

Billy’s Phone: 

(360) 982-7207 

 

E-mail: 

Kijana432@juno.com 

 

Website: 

Coleys4Kenya.com 

 

Support Address: 

GIBM 

P.O. Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091 

(972) 221-5600 

 

 

 

 

The Coleys 

Missionaries to Kenya 


